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Subj: Misc 
Date: 2/19/2006 10:46:25 PM Eastern Standard Time 
From: Elam2000 
To: joe.rosa@kcpl.com 
BCC: mmoore@americanenergy.com 
 
Joe, 
I am following up on the previous e-mail regarding Blvd Brewery. Any answers to the following 
which was sent on 2-15-06? 
 
Also, as discussed in our meeting, it is clear that some reconfiguration is taking place in prep for 
the new circuits.Although drawings are not available, can Emeka provide any insight to the 
proposed plan, although it is not 
completely thought out? 
 
I have also attached two letters requesting refunds for CIAC tax. I was told that I should run this 
through legal. If this is not yours to handle, please pass it along and let me know who I should be 
dealing with. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail or phone to discuss. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
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